Hon Grant Robertson

MP for Wellington Central
Minister of Finance Associate Minister for Arts, Culture and Heritage

Minister for Sport and Recreation

11 APR 2018

Steve Dore
fyi-request-7488-a1ba5be4@requests.fyi.org.nz
Dear Steve Dore

Thank you for your Official Information Act request made via the FYI OIA website,
received on 21 March 2018. You requested:

. a copy of the letter recently sent from the CEO of Air New Zealand,
Christopher Luxton [sic], to you, in your capacity as shareholding Minister for the
Crown in Air New Zealand.

There is no recent letter from the Air New Zealand Chief Executive to me. | believe you
meant to refer to a letter from the Chair of Air New Zealand that was dated 20 March.

This letter, and my letter in reply to the Chair, is either already or will shortly be publicly
available on the Treasury’s website at:

http://www.treasury.govt.nz/publications/informationreleases/mixedownership

Therefore your request is declined under section 18(d) of the Official Information Act,
on the grounds that the information requested is or will soon be publicly available.

This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to ask the
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.

Yours sincerely

on Grant Robertson
Minister of Finance
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